

YUkon 2-5500

February 21, 1958

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This is to confirm your report of reception of KSFO on February 16. We do not ordinarily expect to be heard in your region, but possibly the stormy conditions had something to do with bending or bouncing the signals. Thank you for your report.

Our night-time power is 1000 watts. We change to 5000 watts at 4:00 a.m., and operate at that power until local sunset. The transmitter is located at the end of one of the piers extending out into San Francisco Bay.

Yours truly,

Chas. H. Smith

Chas H. Smith

Engineering Supervisor